OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 2088
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501
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Hr. Lyle A. Garner
2179 Horth HiTl1 Avenue
Altadena, California 91101

State 9 Well to. 1
in Unit P, Section 9,
T-10=S, R=27-E

Re

ow

Dear Mr. Garner:

The Artesia District Office of the 0il1 Conservation
Commission has had correspondence with you in an attempt
to prompt action concerning the above-refercnced well.
Form C=103, a subsequent report of plugging, must be
filed with the district office. I nave enclosed a blank
form for your convanience if you have not already recefved
one.

This letter is to advise you that if the C-103 has

not been filed on or before March 18, 1977, the Cowmission
will be forced to commence appropriate legal proceedings.

Very truly yours,

LYNN TESCHESDORF
General Counsel
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cc: Bill Gressett



